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The SISC Basic Education community showed that they are still connected while apart by
celebrating a virtual School Spirit Week from September 21-25, 2020. Students and
teachers united for various themes throughout the week that were easy to participate in
from home and keep school spirit alive.

The week started with an I Love Southville shout-out on Monday, a Southville Colors mufti
day on Tuesday, a Let’s V.O.L.T. In experience on Wednesday, a Make A Difference project
on Thursday, and a Thank You Southville cheer on Friday. Students were also able to hear
from 1987 alumna Ayni Nuyda, founder and project director of Search Mindscape
Foundation, who shared her beautiful memories in SISC and encouraged her audience to
do their best, have fun in school, and cherish their classmates and teachers even in these
unprecedented times.

The School Spirit Week is held in SISC every year to celebrate the institution’s core values
and develop community strength and school pride. As social distancing prevents on-
campus celebration, this year’s virtual event provided a sense of normalcy during this
challenging time and added a bit of fun to students and teachers as they diligently
continue their online classes.
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Ayni Nuyda, SISC alumna shares her memorable Southville experiences to her fellow Monarchs



THANK YOU FOR JOINING THE VIRTUAL PARENT
ORIENTATION

SISC would like to thank all the parents and guardians who joined the recent virtual
Coffee Chats and Orientations of an unprecedented school year. We appreciate your
taking the time to meet with your children’s teachers, and hope it was able to provide
valuable insight into how they’ll learn and succeed using e-learning. Your presence and
active participation in the school’s first virtual parent orientation signify your strong
commitment to be a vital part of the SISC community in a school year full of firsts. We look
forward to our continued partnership.



SISC Parents, teachers and officers bond through Coffee Chats



FAMILY SHARES TIPS FOR AT-HOME LEARNING
As schools reopened virtually, balancing school and family life can be a challenge. Working
and learning where one lives is uncharted territory for many families as they navigate the
“new normal.” To make the best of this situation, a SISC family shares some tips on how to
help everyone in the family adapt to learning and working from home. Click the link below
to make the next few weeks and months sailing as smoothly as possible.

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=2726069281008187&extid=whf7JvUZY4T5u6Yo

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=2726069281008187&extid=whf7JvUZY4T5u6Yo


MEDTECH STUDENTS WIN IN NATIONAL QUIZ
SHOW

Bachelor of Science in Medical Technology students of South SEED-LPDH College (SSLC),
sister school of SISC, won 2nd Place in the PAMET-PASMETH Virtual Quiz Show held last
September 18, 2020. The team of Jules Agtama, Patricia Cabison, Micah Cadelina and
Loewel Rico competed against 16 other colleges and universities offering the medical
technology program in the country. 

The contest was one of the highlights of the 48th National Medical Technology Week
Celebration organized by the Philippines Association of Medical Technologists, Inc.
(PAMET) and the Philippine Association of Schools of Medical Technology and Public
Health, Inc. (PASMETH). The entire virtual quiz show can be viewed at
https://www.facebook.com/onepamet/videos/313391293083007/.
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